UNIVERSITY OF . . -
MICHIGAN Jeremy Bricker <jeremydb@umich.edu>

AAPS Board of Education Meeting Slides and Info

1 message

Thurston PTO <thu_pto@aaps.k12.mi.us> Fri, May 17, 2024 at 10:01 AM
Reply-To: Thurston PTO <thu_pto@aaps.k12.mi.us>
To: jeremydb@umich.edu

Thurston Elementary PTO

Dear Thurston Community,

The spring is such a busy time for all of us with many extracurricular activities and events in addition to
work and school schedules and at least for me, it is easy to overlook some of the things going on with the
district and our Board of Education. | would like to encourage you to take a moment out of your busy day
to look through the slides from the May 15th Board of Education meeting linked here:

https://www.a2schools.org/Page/20138?fbclid=lwZXhObgNhZWOCMTEAAR13HN4XJuJY
dGd1taSWIN4aT28EjpofzSA8Kzb-b0GpvxcbCFBbASEXhpc_aem_AZO6BetX3-
5ZHY0xs3Dj7 TavdBxIVILCC3mmIl4--GFpwLE-VpgkS97PF7eu04c7wYefZHKf7NFyMdmAGB577ImwQR

By staying informed, we can prepare ourselves to have meaningful conversations and communication with
other members of our community and be able to better understand the changes that are being made that
may impact our children. If you would like to contact the AAPS Board of Education, their email addresses
are provided below. Thank you and | hope you have a nice weekend!




Maureen McCoy

baskett@a2schools.org
dupreek@a2schools.org
feastert@a2schools.org
gaynor@a2schools.org
mohammadr@aZ2schools.org
querijeroe@a2schools.org
schmidts@aZ2schools.org
boardofed@a2schools.org
parks@a2schools.org

Here are the people on the other side of those email addresses:

Ann Arbor Public Schools

ANN ARBOR PUBLIC SCHOOLS
LEAD. CARE. INSPIRE
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Ernesto Querijero Susan Ward Schmidt Torchio Feaster Jozz Parks

Interim Superintendent of Schools

Contact Us

pto.thurstonelementary@gmail.com @https://www.aZSchooIs.org/domain/388



Ann Arbor Public Schools would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list, please contact Ann Arbor Public Schools directly. To stop receiving all email messages
distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm: Unsubscribe

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, students and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media.



